PUBLIC NOTICE

WC Board of Health

THE WINNESHIEK COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
will be accepting applications for
appointment to the vacancy on the
Board of Health. Interested citizens
should complete an application,
which is available at winneshiek-
county.iowa.gov or at the County
Auditor’s office. Applications are
due to the County Auditor’s office by

June 18th.
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